

www.city.milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

February 24, 2009

The Honorable, Mayor Tom Barrett Office of the Mayor City Hall, Room 201 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mayor Barrett:

This is to confirm that LaVerne Hermann has taken her oath of office and is now duly qualified to serve as a member of the Safety Commission. Her term will expire on February 23, 2012.

Sincerely,

Deputy City Cler

cc: Safety Commission LaVerne Hermann Board of Ethics FN 031366

County of		} ss.		
The	undersigned wh	no has been	reappointed	to the offic
	MEMBE	R, SAFETY C	OMMISSION	
that she	not yet enter will support to constitution of	the constit	ution of the	United State
	y discharge the cility.	he duties o		